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DATES FOR OCTOBER 
Friday 6    -  Harvest Festival  
                 2.00 pm 
Monday 9-13 - Years 4 & 5 Ingestre 
         Hall visit 
Thursday 12   -  Friends of St Gregory’s 
         ‘Body Shop - Pamper Evening’ 
         8.00 p.m. in the School Hall 
Thursday 19   -  School closes - half term 
Friday 20        - Training Day 
Monday 30     -  School re-opens   
 
November 
Friday 3         -    Closing date for Secondary 
   Application Forms 

QUIZ QUESTION 
What word means both a race track and a series of 
lessons? 

I __________________________________ the parent of ___________________________________ 
 

 have received the October 2006 Newsletter  Signed _______________________________________ 
 

The answer to the Quiz Question is ____________________________________________________ 

LITTER 
Would you please be vigilant when disposing of 
any litter on your way to and from school. 
 
Please be respectful of our neighbours and help to 
keep the environment clean and tidy. 
 
Thank you.      

ARRIVAL AT SCHOOL 
Pupils are arriving at school  earlier and earlier and 
with the darker mornings and winter weather on the 
way please ensure they do not arrive before  
8.40 a.m.  The Breakfast Club is now open from 
7.45 a.m. please ask at the school office for an 
application form. 

CHRISTMAS CARDS 
Please note that there will be no individual  
Christmas cards in school.   From 1st  December 
posters from St Mary’s Hospice will be put in each 
classroom.   If pupils wish to send a greeting to 
other pupils we ask them to sign the poster and 
give a donation of £1.00. 
This small act of kindness, sends Christmas  
greetings to everyone in the class and 
forms part of a large donation we send to 
the Hospice. 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 
We will be holding a Craft Fair on Friday 24  
November at 6.00 - 8.00 p.m.   If anyone is 
interested in booking a table please contact the 
school office. 
We will be asking you to kindly ‘bake 
a cake’ to sell on the evening. Don’t 
forget to come and join us. 

DATA COLLECTION SHEETS 
Congratulations on the prompt return of these 
sheets, this information is now being entered on to 
the computer.  It is vital that we have these papers 
so the correct details are entered for your child.  If 
you have still not returned these sheets 
please ensure you do so as soon as 
possible. 

DATA PROTECTION  
Data Protection details attached for your 
information. 

MOBILE PHONES 
May I remind you that Mobile phones are not  
allowed in school only in certain circumstances.  
If necessary please speak  with your child’s  class 
teacher. 
Mobile phones are kept in the school office during 
the day and collected at the end of school,  
children are not allowed to carry them around. 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 
Need to check holiday dates or school  
information don’t forget to log on to the school 
website www.st-gregorys.sandwell.sch.uk 


